From: Caroline Berry

Sent: 14 November 2021 22:23

To: Local Plan

Subject: Concerns about the Warrington local plan

| would like to register my concerns regarding the revised local plan. | do not believe the plan is sound and | am
particularly disappointed that there are still large areas of green belt within the plan which is unnecessary and not in
any way justified. | am very very worried about local air quality in Warrington which is only going to get worse with
increased housing/industry and transport - the plan does not reassure me that this will be under control or reduced
in anyway but in fact increased. | am worried for the future of my children and their health should this plan be
allowed to go ahead in the way it has been presented.

What disappoints me the most is the short sightedness of the plan. Our future towns and villages should be
designed in a way that are sustainable with proper well planned infrastructure - this is not how the plan has been
presented - it just looks as if someone has tried to shove as many houses into the green fields surrounding
Warrington as will fit rather than thinking through exactly what is needed/wanted.

There is no need to destroy our countryside - please don’t allow this to happen

Caroline Berry

Sent from my iPhone





